
From the Desk of Mrs. Grindatti… 

How in the world is Thanksgiving already less than two weeks away? So 
far this school year is flying by. During this month of Thanksgiving, I 
want to share with you my deepest gratitude for the families of CELA. 
The staff here are constantly talking about how amazing and supportive 
our families are and how thankful we are for you and your precious chil-
dren. This Thanksgiving we thank God for all the blessings he has be-
stowed upon us here at CELA. His faithfulness is so apparent every day 
as we continue to grow and see Him working in all things. Thank you  
for trusting us with your children, we don’t take that responsibility lightly 
and pray every day for God’s guidance in all that we do.                   
Happy Thanksgiving! 

Train up a child in the way they should go, and when they are old they will not depart from it. 
– Proverbs 22:6 
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Christian Education Leadership Academy November 10, 2023 

November/ 
December  Events  

Calendar 

• November 21 

        End of Trimester 1 

• November 22-24 

        Thanksgiving Break 

          No School 

 (There will be no        

 newsletter this week) 

• November 23 

        Thanksgiving Day 

• December 1 

         CELA School Spirit     

  Day! 

• December 1 

     Tri 1 Report Cards 

 “Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understanding.”-Proverbs 3:5  

 

Please scan our CELA  
Social Media QR code if you 
haven't had a chance to fol-

low CELA.  



 

 

CVLD 
Christian Values &          

Leadership Development 

Nicole Daniels 
Director 

———–———                      

 

“But Noah found grace in the 
eyes of the Lord.”  

Genesis 6:8 

CVLD Homework 

CVLD homework will be dis-
cussed in CVLD class every 
Thursday. Completing CVLD 
homework with your child/
children is an amazing oppor-
tunity to discuss at home the 
CVLD values we are learning 
about in school. Please take 
time each week to help your 
child learn more about the 
CVLD values we are studying. 
Your child will receive a paper 
copy of the CVLD homework 
each week. Along with the pa-
per copy, an electronic copy 
will be emailed to you. Teach-
ers may have the homework 
due before Thursday, so please 
check with your child’s home-
room teacher for the due date.  

 

Theme Date Led by 
Grace 11/15/23 6th Grade Chapel 

Loyalty 11/29/23 Mr. Hays 

Loyalty 12/6/23 5th Grade 

Worship 12/13/23 Mr. Hays 

Christian Values and Leadership  
Development 

Nov./Dec. Chapel Schedule 

Veterans Day Chapel 
Our students did a phenomenal job on Wednesday for their student
-led Veterans Day Chapel. We witnessed the power of unity and 
gratitude as students shared their prayers, poems, and sang. A 
huge thank you to all the brave men and women who have served 
or are serving our country. Thank you to all the families that joined 
us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

4K  
In 4K we learned all about our five senses that God 
blessed us with. We went on a scavenger hunt using 
our five senses and got to do a taste test activity try-
ing something sour, sweet, salty, and bitter. 
 

3K Math 
During letter “F” wee, 3K used fire trucks to build 
number literacy. Matching numerals to their quanti-
ties was done through hands on activities and  tech-
nology, helping to create strong early number sense. 

 

5K Spanish 
The 5K class learned their colors in Spanish by play-
ing a game of slapjack with paint chips. 
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1st Grade Science 
The 1st graders had to draw a made-up animal and 
show how it used different parts to get water, food, 
and air. 

 

 

2nd, 3rd, and 4th Grade 
 

The 3rd and 4th graders helped the 2nd graders 
learn how to do Mad Minutes, which is a daily timed 
math fact practice. They were great teachers and the 
2nd graders did a fantastic job their first time around! 

 

MS History/Science/Geography 
Bee 

The middle school students participated in a History/
Science/Geography Bee last week! They did a great 
job answering some pretty tough questions!  

 

 

MS 6th Social Studies 
The 6th graders recently acted out the life of Ancient 
Egyptian priests and priestesses as part of the chap-
ter on the social classes of Ancient Egypt. They 
taught the class about the complicated process of 
embalming mummies as well as the many other tasks 
that priests had. They even greeted the class in the 
language of Ancient Egypt! 



Boys and Girls Basketball will be starting in November! 

 

 

 

 CELA PRIDE  
  SPORTS PAGE 

 

The boys basketball team will hold practices on Wednesdays and Fridays af-
ter school from 3:30-5:00pm starting November 15. This may change after the 
first game on December 12th. Scott Hagen and Fred Fischer will be coaching 
the boys this year. Thank you both!!  

 

The middle school girls basketball team will be practicing on Thursdays after 
school from 3:30-4:30, starting November 16. Mr. Clowers will be the coach. If 
you are interested in coaching or helping, please let us know! 

 

We pray for a safe and successful season!  

Attention!  Date Change 

We are changing our next CELA Spirit Day from           

November 21 to Friday, December 1, so that our stu-

dents who have recently ordered new spirit wear will have 

the opportunity to wear it when it comes in earlier that 

week! Please mark your calendars! 



Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities 

Contact Us 

CELA: (262) 691-4321 

W262 N4685 Ryan Street 

Pewaukee, WI  53072 

Website: www.CELAedu.org 

Office Staff: 

Heather Grindatti 
Director of School Operations 
heather.grindatti@celaedu.org 
 
Nicole Daniels 
Director of CVLD 
nicole.daniels@celaedu.org 
 
Bonnie Wehnes/Pam Spranger 
Administrative Office Staff 
bonnie.wehnes@celaedu.org 
pamela.spranger@celaedu.org 

Help Throughout the School Year 

 Library help needed 

Please contact Lizy Edwards if interested at 
lizylou3@hotmail.com 

 Pizza Fridays-servers needed 

Please contact Lindsay Oksiuta at lindsayoksiuta@gmail.com 

Upcoming Events 

 Tree Lighting at the Corners of Brookfield, Saturday,        
December 2 from 3:00-5:30 pm in the Square 

Please contact Pam Spranger in the office at 262-691-4321 or 
email info@celaedu.org 

 Annual All School Christmas Party-help with party planning 
and/or day of event, Thursday, December 21 from 1:45-3:00 pm 

Please contact Jen Knuth at jenknuth4@hotmail.com 

Thank you! 

 


